[image: Bowls Club Logo][image: Bowls Club Logo]Boughton Under Blean Bowling Club


[bookmark: _GoBack][bookmark: _GoBack]
Viridor Credits awarded the club £5,093.00 in June of this year for the purchase of much needed maintenance equipment. We now have all things in place for the upkeep of the green and building. Membership is growing due to the first class facilities we can now offer to members and visitors. Viridor have given support to the club since 2010 when we first moved to our current location with funding for our new green and Clubhouse. We would like to thank Viridor Credits for the support they have given our club and the local community.

Roy Tamplin 
For and on behalf of Boughton Under Blean Bowling Club   
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